
TAKE HOME TUESDAY
Tuesday, October 4, 2016 * St. Albert the Great School

Jodi McLawhorn, Principal * satgprincipal@gmail.com
MASS FOR FR. MARIUSZ:  This Saturday, October 
8th, there will be an Installation Mass for Fr. Mariusz.  
It would mean a great deal to him if our school families 
and children would attend.  The Mass will be at 5:00 p.m. 
with reception to follow.  I hope to see you all there!

Looking Ahead:
10/4:  Yearbook Club Meeting
10/4:  FSA Meeting!!!
10/5:  Choir & Judy Lei
10/7:  Band
10/8:  Mass for Fr. Mariusz
10/10:  NO SCHOOL!
10/11:  Newspaper Club
10/12:  Choir & Judy Lei
10/13:  Pizza Lunches
10/13:  Progress Reports sent home
10/14:  WF Choc. all money is due
10/14:  Jr. High Chemistry Conference!
10/14:  Band
10/16:  Fall Harvest Festival

WORLD’S FINEST SALE: We hope you are working hard 
at selling those chocolate bars!  Fr. Mariusz and our 
parents were a great support to us this weekend!  We sold 
807 chocolate bars just from the school alone.  I know 
there were parents selling too, so I know it was a great 
weekend to sell at our Masses.!  Just a reminder that all 
money from your sold bars are due back to the school 
office by October 14th.  If you would like to be 
considered as one of our top sellers, your money must be 
in on October 14th. 

FAMILY SCHOOL ASSOCIATION (FSA): 
TONIGHT IS OUR NEXT MEETING AT 7:00 P.M. in St. 

Albert’s Hall.  Tonight we will be deciding on our activities 
for the year and creating our FSA calendar.  I hope to 

see all of our parents there!

FAMILY MASS: Thank you to all the families and 
students that attended our Family Mass this past 
weekend.  The students were so well prepared and the 
choir sounded amazing!!!  It was lovely to see all of our 
families and teachers coming together with our supportive 
parish as one family.   Thank you!!

FALL OUTDOOR DRESS:  Every day, the students will 
be going across to the cafeteria in St. Albert Hall for 
lunch.  They will also be going outside for recess.  Please 
make sure they are dressed appropriately for the 
weather.  The weather has been changing throughout the 
day, so even if the weather is warm in the morning, we 
could have cold conditions by lunch time.  Please send 
your child with jackets and sweaters even if they don’t 
think they need them in the morning time.

AFTER-SCHOOL ENRICHMENT
The Newspaper Club is in need of new members!!  Please 
email or go and see Mrs. Burzinski to sign up!  Newspaper 
Club is a great way to get involved and to put together 
interesting stories!!  First meeting is October 11th!!

Yearbook Club will be after school today.

Choir will be after school this Wednesday.

 

PROGRESS REPORTS:  On Thursday, October 13th, 
Progress Reports will be sent home with your children. 
They will come to you in a sealed envelope.  Please ask 
your children about them when they come home.  Our 
trimesters can seem quite long, so it’s important to check 
on academic progress with the Progress Report.  Please 
take a look at your child’s Progress Report next Thursday.  
Thank you.

Follow us on Twitter:  @SATG_School 
Facebook: @StAlbertTheGreatCatholicSchool

Sign up for REMIND 
(important school messages in text format)

PARISH POINTS: Help is needed Tuesday nights at 
BINGO!  Call Glenn if you would like to get some Parish 
Points @: 708-334-4539

HELP WANTED:   We are in need of a few very strong 
men to help with moving our milk refrigerator from the 
St. Albert Hall to the school.  It is very heavy, and we will 
need many hands to assist with the move.  If you are free 
this Friday at 1:00 p.m., please let the school office know.  
(708)424-7757.

MUSIC @SATG:  Band lessons have begun, but it’s 
never too late to join the band.  If you are a 4th grade 
student, this is your year to begin taking band.  Judy Lei 
has also begun at our school.  If you have not joined 
band, choir, or the Judy Lei program, please consider 
getting involved in music today!!

CHURCH CHOIR: Parents & Students are invited to join 
the Parish Choir!!!  Please call Mr. Rafal Woznik to sign up 
@708.983.4641

STUDENT COUNCIL:  Congratulations to all of our newly 
elected Student Council members.  We know that you will 
make us proud as servant leaders in our school!!


